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New Look

Holy Cross Elementary
School on Emmet Street wiil
have a new look on Sept. 12
when it opens its doors for the
1971-78 school year. A faculty
lounge, kitchen and two addi-
tional classrooms were added
to the elementary building dur-
ing the course of the summer.
Tom Reese of Reese Construc-
tion Company, left, Sister
Margaret Ann of Holy Cross
and Doug Welty, the architect,
recently examined the plans of
the finishing touches about to
be added to the new building,
The Holy Cross School Board,
Ifland Engineers and Reese
Construction Company all
directed the building. Funds
were provided by two bequests
left to the school during the last
five years.




